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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Next week, as part of our Healthy Body and Healthy Mind Week, the children will 
investigate the sense of taste. They will be making and eating their own fruit kebabs. They 
will taste a variety of fruits first to help them decide what they would like to use for their 
fruit kebab. They will talk about the flavours and tastes and learn about how our tongues 
help us to taste food. 
 
The children will have the option to taste some of the following fruits: 
 
Grape 
Banana 
Pineapple 
Orange 
Pear 
Grapefruit  
Strawberries  
 
If your child has any allergies please speak to their class teacher.  
 
Each child will be provided with their own plate of fruit and will wash their 
hands with soap and water before tasting. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Edwards, Miss Wright, Mrs Dalton and Mrs Collinson 
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